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January 27, 2016 

Via:  Email 

Ms. Kelsey Lang 
Planning Associate 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
P.O. Box 700 
Rockwood ON  N0B 2K0  

 

Dear Ms. Lang: 

Re: Tri City Lands Ltd. - Spencer Pit 
Second Submission – Natural Environment 
Zoning By-Law Amendment Application ZBA 01/14 (Township File D14 TR) 
6939 Wellington Road 124, Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
Project No.: 300035544.0000 

We have completed our review of the Stantec letter dated January 15, 2016, received as part of 
the January 18, 2016 submission by Harrington McAvan Ltd. 

With the additional explanation provided as part of the detailed and thoughtful response, it is 
clear that Stantec has addressed all of Burnside's outstanding concerns for the proposed 
Spencer Pit development.  Each comment was methodically outlined and addressed with further 
detail and explanation of Stantec's analysis and with guidance where the information could be 
found within the report appendices or in the response letter itself.  

At this time we do not have any additional questions or concerns. 

Yours truly, 

R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 

Nicholle Smith, B.A., EMPD 
Senior Terrestrial Ecologist 
NS:sd 

 

 
cc: Ms. Meaghen Reid, Township of Guelph/Eramosa (enc.) (Via: Email) 
 Mr. Dan Currie, MHBC Planning (enc.) (Via: Email) 
 Ms. Emily Elliott, MHBC Planning (enc.) (Via: Email) 
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